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Item No

6

Outline

On 23rd January 2023 the Living in Hackney Scrutiny Commission held a
discussion on the policing of drug use in Hackney. This enabled members to
further understand the local partnership approach to the policing of drug use,
and the arrangements in place to ensure effective partnership working and
accountability.

Following the meeting, the Commission brought together its findings and sent
a letter to the Community Safety Partnership and Mayor’s Office for Police &
Crime (MOPAC) seeking assurances in several key areas.

The response from the Community Safety Partnership and MOPAC to the
letter was received on 19th September 2023.

Report(s)

The following documents are included for information:
● Item 6a. Letter to Community Safety Partnership & MOPAC in

response to work around policing of drug use
● Item 6b. Response from Community Safety Partnership & MOPAC to

findings on policing of drug use

Action

Members are asked to note the agreed letter and response to the findings of
the scrutiny session on the policing of drug use held on 23rd January 2023.


